
Please oppose HB 1145 forcing taxpayer funded schools to display some version of the ten commandments. 

Not only is this a violation of the principle of separation of church and state, but it will invite many lawsuits. This will be a
pointless waste of  taxpayer money trying to defend the indefensible!

This is yet another way to try to sow division among the many different faith traditions practiced in ND. We are better
than this. If you want your child to see the Ten Commandments on a daily basis, place a poster in their bedroom - at
your expense. Not mine.

Oppose!!!


